## MAINE

## PRINCIPALS'

## ASSOCIATION



50 Industrial Drive Augusta, Maine 04330 (207) 622-0217

Fax: (207) 622-1513 Email: mpa@mpa.cc

Website: http://www.mpa.cc

Maggie Allen Windsor Elementary School President

Matthew Gilbert Mountain Valley High School President-elect

Richard A. Durost Executive Director

Michael R. Burnham Assistant Director

Holly D. Couturier Assistant Director

Michael G. Bisson Assistant Director

MPA is an Equal Opportunity Organization December 12, 2017

Maggie Allen, Principal Windsor Elementary School 366 Ridge Road Windsor, ME 04363-0082

Dear Maggie:

Thank you for being a Presenter at the Maine Principals' Association's Fall Conference on November 16 and 17, 2017 at the DoubleTree Hotel.

Approximately 140 principals, assistant principals, and other educators attended the event. In the evaluation forms, as well as in "live" feedback we received, attendees gave high ratings to the concurrent sessions. They were particularly enthusiastic about the level of expertise that was evident in the presentations as well as practical applications at the building and classroom levels.

You contributed greatly to the success of this conference. Your concurrent session, "Thorny Issues," was a memorable and valuable one. Those who attended appreciated your knowledge, experience, and insights.

Please accept our heartfelt gratitude for your participation. Again, thank you very much!

Sincerely,

Holly D. Couturier, Ph.D. Assistant Executive Director

/tjm

cc: Howard Tuttle, Superintendent

wddata\confernc/fall/2017\thank you letter